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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Paula [topaz149@cox.net]
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2012 8:41 AM
To: hearings@sandiego.gov
Cc: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Santee Power Plant

Categories: Ready to Docket

Please reconsider the placement of the Quail Brush Power Plant in Santee. 
This is the WRONG site for it.  
We in Santee deserve better from our government officials. This plant will be an eyesore. It can be 
relocated to a better area. 
The citizens of the area are very strongly opposed to this power plant. 
  
Please do not do this to us.  
' 
Thank you. 
Paula Sutera 
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